
 ITPO:KOL:IILF&TI:16-17:      

 

Sub: Twin Events of ITPO - India International Leather Fair ( IILF)  &  

          Texstyles India to be held during   February 26 – 28, 2017, Milan  

 Mela Complex, hall no. 1,2, & 3 , Kolkata.  

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We are indeed pleased to inform you that the 22nd edition of India International Leather Fair 
will be held concurrently with Texstyles India, Kolkata, for the first time  in Milan Mela 
Complex from February 26 – 28, 2017. Hall nos. 1 & 2 are meant for Leather Fair and Hall no. 
3 is meant for Texstyles India. 
 

The fair will have on display the complete range of leather and textile products. The complementary 
products such as chemical, accessories, components, footwear components and machinery for 
manufacture of leather goods and textiles etc. will also be on display.  
 

It is always noted with pleasure that the exclusive website for IILF, Kolkata is well visited by the 
importers from all parts of the world. This exclusive website will also project the Textiles Fair 2017. The 
earlier website may change by its name only. Therefore, it is requested that the leather & textile 
industry may come forward in a big way so that the website can showcase more and more numbers of 
companies participating which encourage the importers, buying agents etc. to  visit the fair for their 
business. We all know that Eastern India being the hub for leather goods, cotton, jute and handloom 
units contributing a major share in the export basket of these products of the country, there is a lot of 
scope for making this event bigger for the buyers as well as the sellers and more business oriented. 
   
For confirmation of space, you may pay an advance of Rs. 25,000/- per 9 sq. mtr. (for additional 

space, this would increase proportionately).   Since the booking is on first come first serve basis, 

your early confirmation will ensure a better location in the fair. 
 

A fact sheet on the fair along with application cum catalogue entry form is enclosed.  
 

Thanking you and looking forward to your early response. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

(Rumela Roy) 

  Manager  

Mob – 09874649720 

 

 

 

 

 

 


